
 

 

Service Bulletin 037 – Viper Bottom Wrap 

 

Fiber Optic Sensor Replacement 
 

 

PROBLEM: Slow flash of red light indicating error. 

 
The fiber optic sensor (QPN 9041) has been replaced with a new model.  The original model has an output that reflects signal strength 

on the fiber strand.  This input on the new sensor does not accurately report signal strength.   This is on the orange wire from the sensor.  

Symptoms of this problem are a slow flash of the Red light.   The Viper will run fine when this wire is not connected. 

 

To Correct Problem: 

 

Do not connect the Orange wire when installing the new sensor. 
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